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CELEBRATION 50TH ANNIVERSARY:

On September 19 the convocation that will begin at 4:00 pm at the Staller Center 
mainstage.  This event will kick-off our campus-wide 50th Anniversary celebrations.

We've got an incredible line-up of "guest stars," among them our new Provost, our two 
former Presidents, and lots of our legislators.  Better still, we have the Stony Brook 
Marching Band that will lead us up to the Academic Mall at 5.00 pm  for a great 
campus-wide barbecue, music, dancing, and a Stony Brook birthday cake. 

JOIN IN THE FESTIVITIES TODAY ! 

UP-TO-DATE STAFF PHONE LIST:

For your information there are extra copies in a folder on the paycheck counter in Director's 
Office.  The attached is set up to print on 8 1/2 x 11" paper.

Not included on this list is a change to the day number of our custodial supervisor.  Cindy 
Toomey, who has been in charge in our building for quite a few years, is being transferred to the 
Chemistry Building and a fellow named Steve (who also supervises in Administration) will be 
here.  Once the information is available it will be put into a Bulletin.  On Thursday and Friday of 
this week a card for Cindy is available to be signed - it is on Maryanne's desk.  


